Unofficial Translation

August 3, 2022

H.E. Mr. Ilia Darchiashvili
Minister of Foreign Affairs of Georgia

Your Excellency,

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations on the occasion of the 30th anniversary
of the establishment of diplomatic relations between Japan and Georgia.

Over these 30 years, both countries have been developing their relations in wide areas
including political, economic and cultural ties as friendly nations which share basic values
such as freedom, democracy, human rights and the rule of law.

In April this year during the Foreign Ministerial talks in Brussels, I had a pleasure to hold
a candid exchange of views with Your Excellency immediately after your appointment as
Foreign Minister and was able to foster relationship of trust. I am looking forward to
having once again an opportunity to exchange our opinions on bilateral relations and
international situation in the near future.

Taking the opportunity of 30th anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations, I
would like to continue to cooperate closely with Your Excellency to further strengthen
our cooperation in tackling such global issues as realization of decarbonized society as

well as developing bilateral economic relations.
I wish Your Excellency your health and every success in your endeavor and well-being

of your people.

HAYASHI Yoshimasa
Minister for Foreign Affairs of Japan



